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Heller: ObamaCare Has Been Flawed Since Day One Issues statement as Nevada looks elsewhere for health care marketplace 
 
(Washington, D.C.) – At a meeting today, the Board of the Silver State Health Insurance Exchange decided to end its relationship with Xerox. Following the Board’s vote, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued this statement:  

“Governor Sandoval has been a consistent champion for Nevadans, and is doing his best to make a difficult situation better for the Silver State. Nevadans deserve accountability, and should expect a health care system that is reliable and effective. Unfortunately, the previous system fell far short of expectations, while significant problems continue to exist at the federal level. 

“The President’s health care law is a persistent and unforgiving burden on the middle class. Even though the Obama Administration has scrambled to delay or change the law by administrative fiat, ObamaCare remains fundamentally flawed, and is making it more difficult for Nevadans to receive affordable health care. While I hope that Nevadans can soon have access to the affordable health care they were promised by Washington politicians, I remain concerned about the higher costs this President’s burdensome health care law is forcing on the American people.
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